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Dear parent or guardian, 
 
The cancellation of examinations was stressful for pupils and families but we hope that we 
will soon be able to put that behind us and move into a new academic year with the 
resumption of many of our traditional school activities. 
 
The COVID restrictions currently in place will have an impact on results day.  Last year our 
revised procedures worked very well with positive feedback from pupils and their parents.  
This year we plan to adopt a broadly similar approach.  
 
Year 13 and 14 pupils should access their results remotely using the PIN provided by CCEA 
on 10 August.  If any pupil has lost their PIN, they should contact school as soon as possible 
to have it reissued. Unfortunately, this remote approach is not possible for GCSE results so 
the following procedure which will enable all pupils to receive their results and also any 
individual advice they require on Thursday 12 August, whilst ensuring that safety remains 
our top priority.  Results will be collected from the Assembly Hall at the following times: 
  

12A: 09:15 – 10:30 
 

12B: 10:45 – 11:30 
 

12C: 11:45 – 12:30 
 

12D: 12:45 – 13:30 
 

  
Parents may enter the building with their children and we ask that facemasks are worn.  

Please leave the building when your results have been collected, to reduce congestion we ask 

if you could be off the grounds by the end of the slot allocated to the Form Class.  If it is 

impossible for you to attend during the allocated slot, please contact school by phone and we 

will endeavour to arrange an alternative time. 

 

Ultimately, results day is about young people getting the information they need to continue 

with the next stage of their education.  Any Sixth Form pupil who needs specific advice, 

information or guidance about their results or their future pathway should contact school as 

quickly as possible and make an appointment to come in and meet with a member of staff. 

 
I wish everyone well for results day and look forward to welcoming pupils back to school in 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
G Montgomery 
Headmaster 


